Membership Committee GLGP Report 2024

As a committee we have been interacting with members on the roll of Presbytery who were originally from Christ Church RPC and First RPC of Grand Rapids, both of which were dissolved in 2022.  Five individuals/families have been transferred to other churches this past year.  
Those currently on the roll of Presbytery:
First RPC Grand Rapids
Abdelmessieh, Mark and Rosie
Byl, Joanne
Ibarra, Ruben
Wykstra, Tara

Christ Church RP
Enas, Nathan, Ginny, Elisha, Lydia
Swan, Kevin, Rachelle, Solomon, Eden
Brown, Todd, Cindy
Thomson, Robert, Kim, Lauren

We plan to continue interacting with these individuals and families, encouraging them to seek membership in other churches as quickly as possible.  
Your committee recommends the following: 
1.  That the Nominating Committee appoint one new member to our committee.  Philip McCollum and Chris Stockwell plan to continue serving.  Dr. Frank Smith is stepping down after serving in this position as chair since 2017.   
2. That this report be approved.  
Respectfully submitted,
Philip McCollum
Frank Smith
Chris Stockwell
